
P-05-836 Gender Pay Gap Reporting 

This petition was submitted by Estelle Hart and was first considered by the 

Committee in October 2018 having collected 56 signatures. 

Text of Petition 

The Equality Act 2010 (Specific Duties and Public Authorities) Regulations 

2017 has not been applied in Wales meaning devolved public bodies have 

not been required to publish gender pay gap reports in a central place. 

We believe that bodies in receipt of public money should publish this 

information and to ensure transparency in public funding this information 

should be available in a centralised location and in the same format, 

using guidelines developed for public sector bodies in England.  

 

Assembly Constituency and Region  

 Gower 

 South Wales West 


